
 
 
 

NOTICE - FILMING IN AXBRIDGE! 

The film company will be returning to Axbridge for a few days, during 

April and May, to film the second series of A Good Girl’s Guide to 

Murder. 

They will be using Axbridge Town Car Park spaces behind and to the 

side of the central reservation: 

From 6.00pm Monday 28 April to 8.00am Friday 2nd May 

and again 

From 6.00pm Saturday 10th May to 7.00pm Friday 16th May 

 

(The spaces to the south of the reservation will remain open). 

To facilitate the filming, parking in the Square will also be affected. 

 

Moorland Street Car Park and the Furlong Car Park  

will operate as normal. 

 
The film company will be managing these parking restrictions. 

 
 We do appreciate it does make things more difficult for these few 

days but hope you will join us in making the company welcome, 
enjoy the occasion and help promote our lovely Town. 

 
Vicky Brice, Axbridge Town Clerk 


